BLI: Notice of changing the location of Head Office- the North Branch 
On 11 Apr 2017, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced notice of changing the location of Head Office- the North Branch as follows:

· Location before  changing: 74 Nguyen Khang, Yen Hoa  Ward, Cau Giay District, Hanoi
· Location after changing: 5th Floor, 6th Floor, Number 6, Lane 75 Tran Thai Tong, Dich Vong ward, Cau Giay District, Hanoi

